ICAION  JUDICIUM'S TOP TIPS:
PLANNING A RESTRUCTURE

REVIEW YOUR POLICY

Review your current policy and
procedures, to get a thorough
understanding of timescales for each
stage.

IS THE PROCESS
FINANCIALLY VIABLE?

Look at the costs of the process,
including things such as strain
costs.

SEEK ADVICE AND TAKE
TIME TO PREPARE YOUR
BUSINESS CASE

ARE REDUNDANCIES
NECESSARY?

Preparing the business case is
often the hardest and most time-
consuming part of the process.

Establish your outcome and
determine whether redundancy is
appropriate, or if changes can be
made through amendments to
individual contract terms and
conditions, rather than school-wide
restructure.

OBTAIN APPROVAL FROM
GOVERNING BODY / TRUST
BOARD

They need to agree and understand
your strategy and why you are

restructuring. CHECK NOTICE PERIODS

Especially deadlines set out for
teaching staff, these may affect your

process. J

BE SUPPORTIVE

BEWARE OF THE
MODIFICATION ORDER

This is a piece of legislation that
might influence the amount of

redundancy payment. Restructures are a stressful time, for

all those involved. Ensure stress is
managed effectively, to limit absence.

When the decision to restructure is made, this often disrupts %
day-to-day operations of a school, giving even the most diligent
Headteachers and SBMs headaches. The number of stakeholders involved in
the process can sometimes feel endless. Our advice to you, is do not
underestimate the time this process can take. It will be sensible to begin the
process as early as possible in the New Year to get this process underway.
We are here to provide practical guidance and top tips to help with a smooth
restructure.

During the sofa session there were a lot of questions regarding the
Modification order. The modification order is a piece of legislation that might
influence the amount of redundancy payment. The modification order is a
piece of legislation that says ‘if a member of staff has worked continuously
in a school, and they are made redundant, that previous continuous service
within education will be taken into account when calculating that person’s
redundancy payment.” Previous continuous service under the modification
order includes different schools with in different local authorities, different
MAT, free schools and foundations. The only organisation that it does not
apply to are independent schools.

On the flip side, if a member of staff finds a job at another school that starts
within one months of their contract coming to an end, they are deemed not
to be made redundant and they are not entitled to a redundancy payment. If
they get a job in another sector then this does not apply.

If you require any further support please do not hesitate to call us on
02073368403 or email georgina.decosta@judicium.com



